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The 1st quarter is already at an end!  Each month I am focusing on one of the areas mentioned in the 

August newsletter.  This month:  Promote American Legion Auxiliary scholarships and award local 

scholarships at the department and unit levels. 

 

There are a number of ways that Members and Units can promote scholarships: 

• Assign a member to communicate with school guidance counselors/teachers regarding 

scholarship applications.  Make copies of the applications (found at 

www.ALAforVeterans.org/Scholarships) and provide them to the schools. 

• Inform school-aged children in your community about National, Department and Unit 

scholarship opportunities. 

• Volunteer to be on the scholarship selection committee in your District or Unit. 

• Make a donation to American Legion Auxiliary education scholarship funds (Children of 

Warriors National Presidents' Scholarship, ALA Foundation at www.ALAFoundation.org 

or Department, District or Unit scholarships). 

• Create a Unit scholarship fund to award scholarships to local students. 

• Prepare a news release with scholarship information for local media and your Post/Unit 

newsletter. 

• Publicize the winners of Auxiliary scholarships at a school presentation and through the 

media. 

 

National American Legion Auxiliary scholarships awarded in each Division include the Children of 

Warriors National Presidents' Scholarship, the Non-Traditional Student Scholarship, the Spirit of Youth 

Scholarship and the Junior Member Loyalty Scholarship.  The Department of Arizona also awards the 

Wilma Hoyal-Maxine Chilton Memorial Scholarship to a second-year or upper division student in 

Political Science, Public Programs or Special Education at Arizona State University, Northern Arizona 

University or the University of Arizona. 

 

Be sure to review all the material in the Education packet available on the Department website following 

the Fall Conference.  It contains links to the rules and application forms for all of these scholarships, as 

well as the report forms for the year-end report.  Don't forget American Education Week, November 13 -

17, 2023. 

 

I look forward to hearing how your Units promote the Auxiliary scholarships. 

 

In the Spirit of Service, not for self, 

Julie Vietri   
Education Chairman 

Department of Arizona 

jvietri@msn.com 

480-495-1558 

  


